
From: John Seipel 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2012 8:39 AM 
To: mcoggs@milwaukee.gov 
Cc: Benjamin Seipel; Mike Seipel; Brooke Seipel 
Subject: Against residential development 

As An owner of Barefoot International and an invester in the River Works Industrial Park I want to 
strongly voice my opposition to any residential in this area.  There are places for that and people for 
that.  This city needs industry and work for people.  Please listen to the business people who are making 
that work possible.  Don't take away the work for people by giving another reason to move our 
companies or stop our companies.  NOTE:  Wisdom speaks...Listen to the manufactures in this industrial 
area and let them employ people.  Also this is no place by no meens by no stretch of any good vision for 
a Drug Clinic.  Absolutely wrong.  Thanks for listening and considering whats right,  John Seipel  Owner 
Barefoot International,  3879 N. Richards Street,  Milwaukee, Wi 53212 
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